Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @littledeansch



Loving one another, building each other up

3rd September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope that you have had an enjoyable break from school, we are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 6th September 2021.

We will continue with our 'drop and go' policy and the staggered start and finish to the school day as this has worked very well last year and limited the congestion on the back playground at the start and end of the school day.

The timings for this year will be:

	Start	Finish
Holly Leaves and Holly Berries	8.50	3.05
Chestnut and Maple	8.40	2.55

All children will be expected to be in their classes at the allocated times including siblings.

We will also continue with asking the children to attend school in their PE kit on their PE days, which are as follows:

	PE Day	
Holly Leaves	Monday	
Holly Berries	Wednesday	
Chestnut	Tuesday	
Maple	Thursday	

Attached is the Littledean C of E Primary School Covid Contingency Summary. The updated risk assessment will be posted on the school website later today. www.littledeanprimary.co.uk. If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to discuss them with us.

Hot school meals will be available from Monday, a meals costs £2.34 and is free for children who are entitled to free school meals, also free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 as they are entitled to a universal infant free school meal. Please remember to use our online payment system www.parentpay.com to pay for meals. If you have forgotten your log in details please contact the office on Monday.

Yours sincerely

Hayley McGoldrick Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick